
Dear Families,

This school year is almost over. Where has the time gone? I am thanking God
that Great Beginnings Academy is miles ahead of where it was during and
immediately after COVID-19. However, many schools public and private, along
with hundreds of businesses have been plagued with a shortage of workers.
Great Beginnings Academy has been no exception. We are trusting God and
walking in Faith (2 Cor:5:7) that God will bring workers to all businesses that are
in need. We are asking God to move and ignite workers that have a passion for
what they do. 

Orange County Public Schools will be sending two teachers 
that normally work with our students to provide a rigourous summern learning
camp in Reading and Math. Please contact the school if you are interested in
having your child attend (June 5 - June 16). I am urging all parents to ensure that
their child is logged into IXL each night for at least 30 minutes. 

In closing, if you know of any person that may be in need of assistance with
paying a small bill or has been laid off, please contact the school regarding our
"Random Acts of Kindness Ministry" that is next to the front office. 

Gbaorlando2021@gmail.com 407-537-0033

CONTACT US
GREAT BEGINNINGS ACADEMY

ORLANDO
3311 N. POWERS DRIVE

ORLANDO, FL 32818
PH 407-537-0033

EMAIL:  GBAORLANDO2021@GMAIL.COM
WWW.GBAORLANDO.COM






A NOTE FROM 
DR. BRADWELL, DIRECTOR



May 10, 2023

Teacher Appreciation  May 8-12



            Severe Weather Make Up Days

               No Early Release Day

Achievements

Our Black History progam was a huge success thanks to all of our hard working teachers and talented
students.  As we celebrated and learned about our history, we also had a trivia contest each day.  The
following students were our Black History Trivia Contest winners.

NEWS AND EVENTS

Student of the Month
March

Jemima Louis

Parent of the Month 
April

Imalay Cortes Martinez

AWARDS IMPORTANT DATESAWARDS

1st place winner
Jesiah Maldonado

Runner Up
Denarie Richarson

April 2023, we are pushing students ahead to the next level; all students will
begin working on lessons that are one grade level ahead of the grade that
they are currently in. We are getting students prepared for the 23- 24 school
year. 

Student of the Month
April

Zayden Quintero
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“In coordination with FMI STEM ACADEMY” 




